
 

Hello Gregg Neck Park Neighbors,  
 
Spring has sprung, and the 2022 season is right around the corner!  
 
Just a quick recap of mission of the Gregg Neck Park Civic Association (GNPCA), and its accomplishments last 
year.  The GNPCA, through its members and volunteer board, works hard year- round to maintain and improve 
our community. GNPCA is responsible for the maintenance of Maryland Avenue, Oxford Road, Sassafras River 
Avenue and South Mill Road, the community beach, and the boat ramp at the end of Gregg Neck Road. This 
includes annual snow removal, repairs and upgrades to the roads, maintenance and mowing of the beach area 
and maintenance of the  boat ramp.    
 
During 2021, the GNPCA continued the grading and millings of our roads, and made repairs to the community 
beach area, including re-roofing the shed.   Thanks to all that participated in beach cleanup day, re-roofing the 

shed, and doing some much-needed general maintenance of the beach 
area.   We encourage you to visit the GNPCA website at 
https://mygnpca.org/beach-cleanup to see our members hard at work.  
(BTW, just outside this photograph to the left, there was a cooler with a 
bunch of us watching Rich Walls, Steve Schueren, and Dave Bender 
go!)    
 
These projects can only be completed and funded through the annual 
dues paid by the 82 properties that make up Gregg Neck Park and the 
generous volunteer hours of so many of our members.   
 
As the season begins and we get to take advantage of all that our 
community offers, we need to remember our responsibility to maintain 
and support it. The Board requests an annual dues contribution of $125 
per property. Without the support of our residents, financially and/or 

through volunteering, we cannot undertake the necessary maintenance and improvement projects.   
 
We invite you to be part of the Community and pay your dues today.  To make paying easier, we accept 
payment through the GNPCA website, using PayPal at https://mygnpca.org/pay-dues 
You should have already received an email inviting you to login to the website and pay dues.  (If you did not 
receive an email, then we don’t have your current email address (or the email was blocked) – so please provide 
us with your current email address (or check your spam filter)).  If you prefer to pay by check, please make it 
out to GNPCA and mail or deliver it to P.O. Box 477, Galena, MD 21635.  (Note GNPCA now has a PO Box!) 
Special thanks to those who have already paid their dues.  
 
After years of hard work as Treasurer, Teri Balog is taking a break, and Bob Virgin has graciously 
volunteered to take over.  Therefore, according to Article VI, Section 2 of the bylaws, the GNPCA Board will 
appoint Bob Virgin Treasurer at its Spring meeting on April 9, 2022.   Thanks Bob and Teri! 
 
Finally, please join us for drinks, snacks, and socializing at our Spring Community Meeting -- Saturday, 
May 21, 2022, 12:00 noon.   We are looking forward to seeing everyone! 

 
--The GNPCA Board 


